
FDP on Plagiarism Prevention for 

Academic Integrity 

A workshop on "Plagiarism Prevention for Academic Integrity" was held on 

September 30, 2024, led by Dr. Vaishali Parsania. Attended by Campus Director 

Rev. Fr. Dr. Jomon Thomanna, College Principal Dr. Yvonne Fernandes, and 37 

faculty members, the session emphasized the importance of academic integrity 

in research. 

Dr. Vaishali explained various types of plagiarism, the significance of proper 

citation, and introduced plagiarism detection tools. The workshop encouraged 

ethical research practices and was well-received by the attendees. 

 

 


